
 

 

  
 
 

Addressing the Vaccine Hesitancy that You, Your Colleagues, 
or Those in Your Care May Have 

 
The Maryland Department of Health (MDH) Behavioral Health Administration presents an 
important webinar for Maryland providers: 
 

Addressing the Vaccine Hesitancy that You, Your Colleagues, 
or Those in Your Care May Have  
Tuesday, March 30 | 5-6:30 p.m. 
Register here 

 

COVID-19 vaccine hesitancy will continue to be a barrier to protecting ourselves as well as our 
community, even as access to vaccines expands. Focusing on providers of behavioral health 
services, this webinar covers information on how we can become better advocates in helping 
individuals understand the importance of getting vaccinated.  
 
Presenters include MDH’s Rebecca Perlmutter, MPH and David Rose, MD from the Maryland 
Department of Human Services. Peer specialists and others will discuss their experiences 
receiving a vaccine.  
 
Learn how to answer vaccine hesitancy questions, including:  
 

• Will a COVID-19 vaccine alter my DNA?  
• Have medical research regulations improved after abuses in the past?  
• Do vaccines cause infertility? 
• Did enough people of color participate in COVID-19 vaccine studies? 
• Is immigration status relevant, or is proof of citizenship required, to get a vaccine? 
• Were scientists of color integral to the development of COVID-19 vaccines?  

 

Please attend to further understand the answers to these and other questions about COVID-19 
vaccines.  
 

Register today or for questions, contact steven.whitefield@maryland.gov.
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